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Memorandum 
 
Date:   April 30, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2024040275 

SJJPA Valley Rail - Task 5 

                                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information _SE CEQA Form 

SJPPA 2nd MT (4-18-24) Revised signed Final. All other project information remains 

the same.   
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April 29, 2024 

 

State of California Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
San Joaquin Joint Powers Authority (SJJPA) is submitting a corrected NOE for the 

SJJPA Valley Rail – Task 5 program.  The original notices had an error in the beginning 

mileposts identifying the exemption coverage boundaries. 

In the submitted NOE we described the boundaries as Riverbank (MP 1096.1) to 

Merced (MP1055.6).  However, the SJJPA needs the CEQA NOE to align with the grant 

description which is Escalon (MP100.00) to Merced (MP1055.6).    

There are no other changes to the project description or the project exemption 

status.   The revised NOE has been provided to clearing house. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me at tsmith@sjrrc.com. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tamika Smith   
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